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Dear Parents and Carers,                   1st July 2019 
 

Reception and Key Stage One Sports Day 
Thursday 11th July 2019 – 1.30pm 

 
 

We are delighted that we are able to hold our KS1 sports day once again on our own field here at 
Chantry. 
 
We will open the gates at 1.25pm and aim to start the races at 1.30pm. You are welcome to bring picnic 
blankets to sit on, we will have some chairs available for those unable to sit on the grass. Please remember 
that Sports’ day is a fun school event and the teachers and support staff are responsible for your children. 
We ask that you do not approach your children or try to give them snacks or additional drinks as this is 
very disconcerting for them when there are events going on. 
 
If the weather forecast if good please apply suntan lotion to your child before school and make sure 
they have a sun hat in school. The adults may also wish to have hats and sun cream as there is very little 
shade on one side of the field. 
 
Sports Day will finish by 3pm and you will be able to collect your children from their class teacher 
after they have changed back into their uniform. 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Becky Reed 
Headteacher 


